
	 The Golf Club at Quail Ridge

For liability purposes, the following will be in effect as of January 1, 2023:


➢ All private golf carts need to be registered with The Golf Club at Quail Ridge 
and will be issued a decal.


➢ To use the golf path with a private cart, residents will pay $500 annually.


➢ Golf cart drivers must have a valid driver’s license that is registered with the 
Department of Motor Vehicles.


➢ Private golf carts need to be covered with personal property insurance.


➢ Only registered carts are allowed on private golf course property, per course 
insurance company requirements.


➢ Please refrain from walking and running the course.


➢ Please keep pets off of the course.


➢ Please keep motorized vehicles of all kinds off of the course.


Thank you,


The Golf Club at Quail Ridge Management



